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Emergency Order Closes the Winter Moose Hunts in Unit 13 After December 1  

(Glennallen) – The winter moose hunting seasons in Game Management Unit 13 are scheduled to close by 

emergency order at 11:59 p.m. on Monday, December 1. Hunters with registration moose hunting permits 

(RM319) and community subsistence harvest hunt reports (CM301) will still be allowed to hunt moose in Unit 

13 on Monday, December 1, during a 24-hour season.  

Prior to the winter hunt, a quota of 15 bull moose was established for the southern portion of Game 

Management Unit 13B and a quota of 22 bull moose was established for Unit 13C. No winter hunting 

opportunity was authorized for moose in Units 13A, 13D, and 13E. The bulls available for harvest in those units 

were taken during the fall moose hunting seasons.  

As of 10:00 a.m. on Friday, November 28, the department had issued 350 registration moose hunting permits 

(RM319) and 1,200 community subsistence harvest hunt reports (CM301) to hunters to participate in the winter 

seasons. Due to the amount of interest in the winter hunts and excellent winter travel conditions, the 

department anticipates that the quotas for bull moose in Units 13B and 13C will be met on Monday, December 

1, 2014. 

Community hunters are encouraged to check the Community Subsistence Harvest hunt hotline (822-6789) for 

information on the status of the winter moose hunts in Unit 13 and for any additional emergency orders issued. 
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